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Exceptional Line Set Up



Student Satisfaction Guaranteed



District Wide Free Lunches
 We were able to start the free lunch program on October 1st with a grant from the USDA and the 
Texas Departure of Agriculture. The free lunch was going to run through the end of December, 
but we are excited to get to extend it through the rest of the school year. We have seen a steady 
increase in meal participation and are so excited we can help families in the district.



Breakfast in 
the Classroom

We have been doing 
breakfast in the classrooms 
at the elementary campuses 
and have received positive 
feedback from the teachers. 
Our breakfast numbers have 
increased and the students 
enjoy getting to eat in their 
rooms. We received 
insulated bags and can offer 
a bigger variety of hot meals 
for the most important meal 
of the day.



Meal Participation
 8/20-21 to 12/20-21

Total Breakfast Participation: 93,007

Total Lunch Participation: 124,694

 8/19-20 to 12/19-20

 Total Breakfast Participation: 114,969

 Total Lunch Participation:      160,003



A la carte
19-20  20-21

Aug 6924.25

Sep 22,965.45

Oct 23,674.70

Nov 18,074.30

Dec 14,081.50

Jan 18,655.50

Sales down $21,389.15 
over 19-20

Aug 5,734.00

Sep 19,203.00

Oct 17,148.10

Nov 12,759.50

Dec 9,326.10

Jan 18,815.85



We look forward to continuing 
to feed kids and finish the 

school year strong!


